
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Rebecca Pons"
Cc: Fulks, Brett; Martin, Ed; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Emailing: Devon Cotton Draw Unit 214H Delin-Wrkpln
Date: Thursday, June 11, 2015 11:19:00 AM

RE: Devon * Cotton Draw Unit 214H * 30-015-41537 * 2RP-2904

Ms. Pons,

Your proposed work plan is approved as written.  Please be sure to include final excavation depths in the closure
 report.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
 remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. 
 In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal,
 state, local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228

-----Original Message-----
From: Rebecca Pons [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 2:07 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Emailing: Devon Cotton Draw Unit 214H Delin-Wrkpln

  HI Heather,
I sent this to Jeff Roberston with the BLM this morning, and upon review of the C-141 I noticed that surface owner
 is State. Could you please review this at your earliest convenience and if you concur then we will start clean-up
 activities immediately.
Thanks so much!
Rebecca
Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link
attachments:

Devon Cotton Draw Unit 214H Delin-Wrkpln

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file
 attachments.  Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled.
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